


I. Introduction 



V. Next Steps 

History Colorado is carefully analyzing the information that we have identified to date, and is 

continuing to have conversations with individual tribal representatives and tribal national about 

the material moving forward. There are additional archival repositories that will be visited. We 

are starting to outline drafts of reports for presentation this summer. I am anticipating at least one 

more consultation prior to the release of this report. Currently we are on track to have a final 

report to present to the Colorado Commission of Indian Affairs June 30, 2023.  

 

 

 


